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STATEMENT – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

March 24, 2020 

 
As a reminder, Mayor Cohen’s Charity Fund, a NJ Nonprofit Corporation 
(“MCCF”) is accepting applications for grants for community organizations 
and individuals. This is particularly pertinent during the COVID-19 
pandemic and State of Emergency. The applications are found at 
www.MayorCohensCharityFund.com and take only several minutes to 
complete. 
 
I encourage East Brunswick community leaders seeking to do good during 
the pandemic to apply. I further encourage East Brunswick residents 
grievously impacted by the pandemic to apply as well. MCCF will consider 
the applications and distribute funds in its discretion. 

 
As always, if you desire to support MCCF, donations can be sent to our 
P.O. address at: P.O. Box 234, East Brunswick, New Jersey 08816. 
MCCF thanks our generous donors to date, because their support is 
helping MCCF to strengthen our already remarkable community. 
 
 
 
_______________________ 
Darren M. Pfeil, Chairman 
Mayor Cohen’s Charity Fund 
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